
Meeting with Rev. Dr. Shanta D. Premawardhana Director, NCC Interfaith Relations

IDC Director Dr. Levent Koc has paid a visit to Rev. Dr. Shanta D. Premawardhana Director,
National Council of the Churches of Christ in the USA Interfaith Relations today (July 26th,
2006). They talked about future partnerships and interfaith projects in New York.

      

They had a warm and fruitful conversation. During their talk, several interfaith projects were
discussed. They decided to come together again to talk about some more details.
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